The Committee on Statutes, Bylaws and Committees met on March 29™ and April 14®
2006.

At these two meetings we considered some proposed changes to Article V of the Statutes,
and we organized the sequence of the motions to be presented at today’s meeting. We
also continued work on the University Council elections.



